
Questions? Concerns? 
Contact Us

On-site Office: 9023 Harris St. 
Frederick, MD 21704 
Phone: 301-831-4810
Email: services@villagesofurbana.net
Office Hours: 10 AM- 4 PM
General Manager: Aimee Winegar 
Assistant Managers: Stephanie 
Turner and Lydia Gettys

Week at a Glance

Thursday, Nov. 22, 2018
9 AM

Natelli Community Center
Pre-registration at https://vou.nabrnetwork.com.  Find form either 

under Community Pages, Races or For Residents, Online Forms.

Registration fees by November 15: $15 and three cans of food, with a maximum of $40 per household
Race day registration:  $20 and three cans of food, with a maximum of $40 per household
        
*A portion of every registration fee will be donated to the Greater Urbana Area Food Bank, plus the food 
donation. 

VOU  Turkey  Trot

2018
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Month at a Glance

November 12
Management Office closed in 
observance of Veterans Day. No 
trash on November 12--all trash 
will be picked up on Tuesday, 
November 13.

November 14
1:30 PM - Design Review 
Committee Meeting
7:00 PM - Covenants Committee 
Meeting

November 15
10:30 AM - Story & Activity Time

November 22
9:00 AM - VOU Turkey Trot

The Management Office will be 
closed November 22 and 23 in 
observance of the Thanksgiving 
holiday.

November 26
7:00 PM - Finance Committee 
Meeting

November 27
6:30 PM - Board of Directors 
Meeting



Thursday, November 15
10:30 to 11:30 AM

Natelli Community Center
9023 Harris Street

featuring

All VOU Preschool-age Children and their Parents are
Invited to Come to Story & Activity Time 

Light  Nightthe

Join your neighbors for cocoa and cookies
as we light the community Christmas tree
and the Menorah in front of the Fat Oxen

and welcome a visit from the man in red. Bring 
donations of gis, outerwear, bedding, or 
non-perishable foods to be donated to the 

GGreater Urbana Area Food Bank.  
ere will be door prizes. 

Friday, November 30, 2018, 6:30 - 7:30 PM
Natelli Community Center

9023 Harris Street

Join your neighbors for cocoa and cookies
as we light the community Christmas tree
and the Menorah in front of the Fat Oxen

and welcome a visit from the man in red. Bring 
donations of gis, outerwear, bedding, or 
non-perishable foods to be donated to the 

GGreater Urbana Area Food Bank.  
ere will be door prizes. 

When: Friday, December 14, 1:30 to 3 PM
Where: Natelli Community Center

9023 Harris Street

All VOU Elementary School Children, Ages 6-12 are invited to 

Come create a holiday decoration or 
gift for a friend or family member.

Kids Crafternoon

Whom Do You Call?
Frederick County Sheriff’s Office  
Non-Emergency Number: 301-600-2071
Washington Gas: 800-752-7520
Allegheny Power: 800-255-3443
Frederick County Water and Sewer: 
301-600-2187 M-F; 301-600-2194 after 
hours and holidays
VOU After Hours Emergency: 
888-788-2678

Safe Driving Reminder

Please watch for school children!  In Frederick 
County, every intersection is considered a 
crosswalk, even if it is not marked. The office 
has received concerns about pedestrian safety 
in the new Stone Barn area. Please stop 
for pedestrians entering the crosswalks in 
that area. The Association has also received 
complaints about traffic safety on Addison 
Woods Road during school pick up and drop 
off times. Please do not block through traffic 
on Addison Woods Road.
 
Maintenance Work Planned

Please note that several maintenance items 
are planned for the week of November 12 - 16.
Crackseal will be applied to cracks in the alley 
and community-maintained street surfaces in 
Old Mill Condominium (Hyde Place, Knights 
Walk, Spring Hollow Lane, Holborn Place); 
Town Center 1 (alleys behind Katherine, 
Worthington, McPherson, Sprigg, Mantz, 
Rines Tavern and Brien);Town Center 2 (alleys 
behind Amelung, Sprigg Street, Lew Wallace, 
Bealls Farm, Tavistock, and Islington). Please 
do not step on fresh crackseal, as it may leave 
marks on interior flooring. The landscapers 
will be applying fertilizer to community-
maintained greenspaces starting November 
12. No herbicides are being applied. Some 
concrete work will be performed on the alley 
behind Amelung at Sprigg Street South. The 
VOU is not performing any other concrete work 
this year -- all current concrete work is being 
performed by Frederick County.

Community 
Scoop


